



A NEWS BULLETIN FOR THE

SPACE CENTER ROTARY CLUB

PRESIDENT:

GENE LINDQUIST BOB SCOTT

DIRECTORS: DICK CHANDLER HAL NEELY

VICE PRESIDENT: SECRETARY: TREASURER:

HARRY JENNINGS FRANK MORGAN

ROSE HAGER GENE HORTON HARRY SMITH FRED WADDELL

BLASTOFF EDITOR: JOHN GAY (488-2380) ROY ILES

VOL. XLXXXIII

Monday, April 19, 1971

5 PESOS

PROGRAM THIS WEEK

Monday, April 19, 1971 Mr. Jack Hall of the E. F. Hutton Company will talk to the Club about the stock market

peeps at HINGS TO COMF

Monday, April 26, 1971.

. Musical Program from Clear Creek High School consisting of Susan Skinner, Pat Sweet, Ricky Balogh, Dan and Ken Sebek.

Monday, May 3, 1971 Rotary Information Program with panelists of Martin Gracey,

and Messrs. McCauley, Hobart, Hammack, etc.

Monday, May 10, 1971 The Australian Group Study Team will be the honored guests.

Happy Birthday!

Norman Frede April 24

Marty Rappaport April 25

NEW MEMBERS PROPOSED

The following named individuals have been proposed for club membership and will be admitted at the Monday, May 3, 1971 meeting. Should you question the acceptance of these men, please contact your Board immediately.

* William J. Webb Variety Store Retail

* Woodrow W. Williams Small Business Consultant

Engineering Contract Support * C. E. Gist . .

David E. Rose . . . Hospital Administrator

GOINGS ON ABOUT TOWN

Hats off to Rotarian Norman Frede who has made a splendid contribution to the Space Center Club in the cash amount of \$82.84. Norman purchased one pig and two sheep at the recent Houston Stock Show and asked that the net proceeds from their sale be sent to our Club. A check just arrived in this net amount and certainly it will find its way to one of our charitable projects. Thanks to Norman for his wonderful thoughtfulness and generosity Sufficient raffle tickets have been sold to allow the dinner and drawing of prizes to be held on the evening of Tuesday, May 4 at the Sheraton King's Inn. However, without more tickets being sold the Club will not benefit since the money from the tickets sold will only be enough to pay for the two automobiles and the dinners for those ticket holders planning to come. We urgently need to dispose of about 20 more tickets and time is running short - contact Gene Lindquist, Harry Smith or Harry Jennings and get your ticket today!!!!!!

DON'T FORGET - - - -